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PG&E values the opportunity to comment on the Independent Review Panel 

Report. As indicated by opening comments fded July 15, 2011, this continued 

stakeholder engagement furthers our collective goal of improving gas system safety. 

PG&E has been carefully reviewing the recommendations made in the Panel's report, as 

well as proposals presented in comments on the Panel's report, as we make changes to 

our gas operations. 

A majority of the comments submitted by the parties (including PG&E) on the 

Panel's Report are largely aligned with the scope and schedule for the utilities' 

Implementation Plans, due August 26, 2011, and do not appear to warrant a procedural or 

substantive change to the directives already provided by the Commission. We are 

diligently evaluating the specific proposals in the report and comments that are designed 

to improve public safety by addressing culture and processes. In addition, we are 

incorporating into the Implementation Plans comments received as a result of technical 

workshops held in June. PG&E looks forward to working with the Commission in this 

proceeding to adopt an Implementation Plan that thoughtfully considers the valuable 

feedback of stakeholders to strengthen gas system safety. 
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